
CUSTOMER NOTICE 

Missouri 

NOTICE OF SERVICE RESTRICTION: 
Effective November 12, 2013, AT&T Long 
Distance Toll Free Service Optional Call 
Routing Features will no longer be available 
to new Customers or to existing Customers at  
new locations or on new toll free numbers.  
Existing customers may retain the call 
routing arrangement but moves, adds or 
changes will not be permitted. For more  
information, please contact us at the number  
on the front of your bill or visit our website 
at:  www.att.com. 
Thank you for choosing AT&T Long Distance. 
 

NOTICE OF SERVICE RESTRICTION 
Effective November 12, 2013, the AT&T Business 
Calling $15 and AT&T Business Calling $15 
Advantage plans will no longer be available 
to new customers. Existing customers may keep  
these services until they move locations and/or 
make changes to their service or until it is 
discontinued by AT&T, whichever comes first. 
For more information about AT&T Long Distance 
plans, call us at the toll-free number on your bill 
or visit our website at:  www.att.com. 

Thank you for choosing AT&T.  
 

NOTICE OF SERVICE RESTRICTION 
Effective November 12, 2013, the AT&T Business 

Block of TimeSM 200 II plan will no longer be available  

to new customers. Existing customers may keep 
this service until they move locations and/or make 
changes to their service or until it is 
discontinued by AT&T, whichever comes first. 
For more information about AT&T Long Distance 
plans, call us at the toll-free number on your bill 
or visit our website at:  www.att.com.  

Thank you for choosing AT&T.  
 


